
TOWN OF LINCOLN, OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN, 148 MAIN STREET/PO BOX 25 – LINCOLN, NH 

03251   PHONE: 603.745.2757      FAX: 603.745.6743    E-MAIL: SELECTMEN@LINCOLNNH.ORG 

 

TOWN OF LINCOLN 
Office of the Selectmen 

148 Main Street – P.O. Box 25 

Lincoln, New Hampshire 03251 
 

O.J. Robinson      Patricia McTeague         Jayne Ludwig    
 

Phone: (603)745-2757   -   Fax: (603)745-6743   -   Email: TownHall@LincolnNH.org    

 

NOTICE 
 

 

JOINT LINCOLN-WOODSTOCK SELECTMEN’S 

 MEETING  

Tuesday, September 22, 2015 

Woodstock Town Hall, Woodstock, NH 

At 6:00 PM 

 
 

 
 

 

The Joint Boards will be meeting to discuss the Lincoln-Woodstock 

Solid Waste Facilities Waste Management Contract. 

 

The Town of Lincoln’s Board of Selectmen will be meeting with 

Woodstock at Woodstock Town Hall 

165 Lost River Road 

N. Woodstock, NH 03262 
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